
September 11, 2022 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 We have completed our Florida Assessment of Student Thinking Progress Monitoring 
Test number 1. We will have make up opportunities through the end of next week for 
any student who missed 

o These are new tests aligned with the new BEST state standards and will take 
place three times per school year 

o Student scores will be available to view on the FOCUS parent portal. Our 
school district has put out a message with specifics 

 PCS one to one laptop device distribution for 9th and 12th graders is complete. If your 
9th or 12th grade student has not received their device, they should see Ms. Frazier in 
our Media Center for a computer 

 Monday September 12 is the mid-point for the first quarter. Please check your 
student’s Portal for grades and attendance and make sure they are on track and 
doing well. Students in need of additional support should attend our Extended 
Learning Program every day after school Monday through Thursday from 2 pm to 3 
pm for tutoring, test preparation and homework assistance 

 As we return to our routine – it is easy to get tired and lose focus. The number one 
predictor of success is attendance- you got to be in it to win it. Please encourage and 
work with your students and us to ensure your student attends school daily – thank 
you 

 SAC – School Advisory Council will meet this Tuesday 9/12 at 2 pm in the Principal’s 
Conference Room 

 Our Academy/Programs will have host their monthly meeting this Tuesday 9/12 at 
5:30 pm online. The link to the meeting can be found on our school’s website under 
the calendar. PTSA will meet on Tuesday September 27th at 6 pm in our Student 
Center 

 Seniors of the Class of 2023 will be having a Cap and Gown Assembly on Wednesday 
9/21. Senior fees are $150 and cover all required materials for graduation. More 
information can be found on our Seniors page on our school’s website 

 Congratulations to our Swim team in their sweep of rival Pinellas Park this week – 
both the boys and girls won and congratulations to our Volleyball team as both JV 
and Varsity were victorious over Gibbs – the JV team off to the best start in years 
with a 5-1 record. Come out and support Hollins Athletics – tickets available through 
gofan.co 



Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

 


